
Ground 

Breaking…  

 
Today PLFN held the ground 

breaking for their new school 

today.  The PLFN students are 

beyond excited, and cannot wait 

to start school! Former students 

and their children broke the 

ground.  The new school 

construction is set to begin 

within the next couple weeks 

and will be up and running for 

September 2019. With state-of-

the-art features, a massive 

community kitchen, outdoor play 

area and more, it is no wonder 

the kids are so excited! 

 

 

 
 


